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Traffic Delays to be expected on Chisholm Trail in Waxahachie due to Road Construction 
 

Ellis County Commissioner Bill Dodson, Pct. 2, has issued a warning to travelers using 
Chisholm Trail in Waxahachie the week of June 22 – 26.  Road and Bridge, Pct. 2 will be 
applying chip seal on Chisholm Trail, and there is only one outlet.     

Dodson asks travelers to use caution when traveling in this area and to allow time for 
delays between 7:30 a.m. and 3:00 p.m.     Road work in this area will also include Oaklawn 
Road and Red Bud Court.     

Dodson extends his regrets for any inconvenience during this time and request patience 
while his crew is working in the area.   
          
 


